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A question was posed from a board member regarding a topic that is not currently 

scheduled on the board agenda.  During the “Miscellaneous Topic” item on the meeting 

agenda, I would like for the board to consider the following question and whether they 

wish the administration to pursue the topic at a future meeting: 

 

Should the district have a more aggressive stance or approach in curtailing illegal 

drug use in school through the use of drug detecting dogs? 

 

Please spend a little time reflecting on this question for Monday’s meeting. 


